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Hassan, Jacob

From: jferry@nisource.com

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 2:55 PM

To: Hassan, Jacob

Cc: LBradley@haleyaldrich.com

Subject: Re: # of Homes on Municipal Water

Jacob, 

 

According to our records from the Phase I and Phase II water line installation project 263 homes were connected to 

municipal water.  We are aware that others have since connected to the water supply on their own since but we have 

not tracked this issue. 

 

 

NIPSCO owned and operated MCGS at the time the material was being hauled away by Calumet Trucking.  I am checking 

to confirm that we always owned the plant with real estate and will advise if I hear otherwise. 

 

 

Joe Ferry 

614-460-4849 

 

 

 

From: "Hassan, Jacob" <hassan.jacob@epa.gov> 

To: "Lisa Bradley (lbradley@haleyaldrich.com)" 

            <lbradley@haleyaldrich.com>, "Ferry, Joe (jferry@nisource.com)" 

            <jferry@nisource.com>, 

Date: 03/30/2015 02:26 PM 

Subject:# of Homes on Municipal Water 

 

 

 

Hi lisa and Joe, 

 

Do you know off hand, how many homes were connected to municipal water? 

Also, was NIPSCO both the owner and operator of the Michigan City Generation Station when the material was being 

given to residents? 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Jacob Hassan 

USEPA Region 5 

Federal On-Scene Coordinator 

77 W Jackson Blvd 

Chicago, IL 60604 

Ph: 312-886-6864 

 

 


